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COUNCIL OF TERRITORY CO-OPERATION 
 

VISIT TO SANTA TERESA AND PUBLIC  MEETING  
 
 

TUESDAY 11 MAY 2009 
 

Next Tuesday some members of Northern Territory Parliament will 
be visiting your community. To look at new houses and local Shire 
issues. 

The people coming are- Gerry Wood, Marion Scrymgour, Lynne 
Walker and Willem Westra von Holthe. 

 

In the morning these people will arrive in Santa Teresa at about 
11.00 AM in the morning. Some others will come with them. 

 

First they really want to meet people in an informal way and will call 
on people at home and will just be walking around. 

 

If you see them just come up and talk to them 

 

They will also look at rebuilt houses and meet a few other people 
too. 

 
COME TO A PUBLIC MEETING at 2.00pm- Council Chambers- Santa 
Teresa 
 
All Members of Santa Teresa Community are welcome to come to 

this Public Meeting  
For more information about this meeting call Helen Campbell or Karen Turner on 
8961464 or email helen.campbell@nt.gov.au or  Karen.turner@nt.gov.au for  
information about CTC www.nt.gov.au/lant/parliament/parliament.shtml  
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